
NOTICE TO THE BAR

Cumberland County Probation Division Child Support Unit – Temporary Relocation 

to Hopewell Township Municipal Building

Effective September 14, the Cumberland County Probation Division’s Child Support Unit will be temporarily relocated to
the Hopewell Township Municipal Building, 590 Shiloh Pike (State Highway 49), Hopewell Township (Cumberland
County).  The new phone number is (856) 575-5600 and the new FAX number is (856) 575-5612.  Postal mail should
continue to be addressed to Cumberland Probation CSE, Cumberland County Courthouse, 60 West Broad Street,
Bridgeton, NJ 08302. 

This temporary relocation to Hopewell is due to the August 12 flooding of the Cumberland County Courthouse’s lower
level.  The Probation Division’s supervision units – including adult, community service/collections, Drug Court and
juvenile – will remain at the County Courthouse in Bridgeton with a reception window located on the second floor.  The
main telephone number for the supervision units is (856) 453-4644/4522.  The Finance Division will continue accept all
payments and filings on the first floor of the courthouse.

For further information on the Cumberland Courthouse court operations, please contact Court Administration at (856) 453-
4686.

Georgia M. Curio, Assignment Judge
Mark Sprock, Trial Court Administrator

Dated: September 10, 2009
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